

Jilly Cosgrove
Managing Director
Barques
Ludgate Place
23 Ludgate Hill
Birmingham B3 1DX

9th January 2015

Dear Jilly,

I'm writing to thank you so much for your extremely generous donation of over £9,600 to the Duchenne Children's Trust. It was so kind of you to think of us as a charity partner for the 2014 Second City Golf Tournament, and wonderful to receive such a large amount.

Congratulations on some very effective fundraising!

All our major costs are met by our founding supporters. So every penny we raise goes directly to the researchers and clinicians who need it. Your donation has already been spent – on a clinical trial we are co-funding in the US, to fund an anti-fibrotic drug, HT-100 which will help all children with Duchenne Muscular Dystrophy.

The charity is now two years old and I am delighted to say that we have raised over £2 million. And that's with no paid staff! But we are not celebrating. Not yet. Because we cannot rest. Every day my son, and children like him, are getting weaker – their muscles are dying. And so we are in a race against time.

However we believe that we are now at a breakthrough moment in the history of this disease, a point where treatments and possibly even a cure are within reach. So we are funding a number of different approaches to make sure that we have every base covered in our race to beat this disease.

Thank you so much for your generosity. With your support we believe we can reach our ambitious target: to end Duchenne in 10.

With very best wishes

Emily Crossley

Director

Jilly Cosgrove
Second City Golf Tournament Director
Barques Design Ltd
23 Ludgate Hill
Birmingham
West Midlands
B3 1DX

25th November 2014

Dear Jilly,

The 48th Second City Golf Classic

On behalf of everyone at Norman Laud Association, please may I extend an official thank you for your kind and substantial donation of £9,364.82 from the Second City Golf Classic, held at Little Aston Golf Club on 16th July 2014. Please accept this letter as a formal receipt.

Having recently joined Norman Laud, it was an honour for me to accept such a substantial amount on behalf our charity. We are so grateful to be supported through such a prestigious and established golf event year after year. Jane would like me to relay how much she enjoyed helping to support the event, through selling raffle tickets to our families and supporters and the day itself was so enjoyable, meeting everyone who makes it happen so successfully. I personally very much look forward to doing the same in the anticipation that you may choose us one again as a beneficiary for 2015.

Jilly, as you are aware, all fundraising is vital for our work. It helps keep our respite care to a very high standard to support children and adults with complex special needs, whilst they spend quality time away from their carers and families. Your generosity means our guests can fulfil their potential, despite their day to day challenges, in a comfortable, safe and stimulating environment. The donation from this year will enable us to acquire much needed outside Gym equipment at both centres adding to the quality experience that we provide during each stay. We would love at some stage, to suit you, welcome you and your fellow board of directors to the centre and demonstrate the difference your fundraising means to our children and adults in both centres.

Please pass on our sincere gratitude to everyone involved. Your kind and substantial donation really does make such difference to us.

Yours sincerely,

Sharon McCullagh Community Fundraiser

Sur alle



'Providing
Respite Care
for Children and
Young Adults
with Special
Needs and
Family Support
Services'

The Norman Laud
Association
A Company
Limited by Guarantee

Registered Office 335 Birmingham Road Sutton Coldfield West Midlands B72 1DL Tel: 0121 373 6860 www.normanlaud.org.uk



Registered Charity No. 1102957 Registered Company No. 5060618